
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Terry Randall, Public Works Director 

Date:  July 28, 2021 

Subject: Authorization to Replace Manhole 
 

I am seeking authorization to replace the manhole at the intersection of Plaza Blvd. and Theorin Terrace.  

The manhole is in front of the Wells Fargo Bank and it is sinking.  Due to the sinking of the manhole the 

road is giving way.  I have contacted Ritter & Ritter and they came out to televise the lines and found 

that the manhole has sunk and the pipes are pulling apart.  The manhole in question is 12 feet deep and 

only 4 feet in diameter. 

Dave Perkins Contracting did submit a proposal to install a new manhole and to put the pipe bac 

together.  The quote was $27,350.00 to replace the current manhole with a 6-foot manhole.  This will 

include the replacement of the curb and asphalt and to fix any areas that were distributed.   

The funding for this project will come from the Storm Water Fund. 

If you should have any questions please contact me at 763-360-4973. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


